The Wew Hork Times
Times Sguare

July 25, 1968

Dear Mr, Weisberg:

Noting your comment in your letter of July 18 that The
New York Times has not used a word about your informa-
tion, it would appear that you did not see our issues
for June 5, 19663 July 3, 19663 November 13, 1966;
December 8, 1966, or July 9, 1967. The references here
ape to four news articles (three of them by Peter Kihss)
and a book review by Fred Graham.

Very truly yours,

the Managing Editor

Mr. Harold Weisberg
Coq d'Or Press
Route 8

Frederick

Maryland 21701
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